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CANCER CENTER 

June 7, 2017 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III 
Materials Licensing Branch 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Attn: Jennifer Bishop 

Re: Question regarding source model C-151 on our license #21-04127-06 

Dear Ms. Bishop, 

In answer to your recent question, we did not possess the cobalt-60 source model C-151 
at any time in the past, nor do we possess it now. 

If you require further information please feel free to contact me at (313) 576-9616. 
Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph T. Rakowski 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Karmanos Cancer Center 
4100 John R ST., Mail Code GEOORO 
Detroit, MI 4820 1 
313-576-9555 

4100 John R 
Detroit, Michigan 48201 

(800) KARMANOS (1-800-527-6266) 
info@karmanos.org I www.karmanos.org 



Bishop, Jennifer 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Dear Jennifer, 

Rakowski, Joseph < rakowski@karmanos.org > 

Wednesday, June 07, 2017 12:18 PM 
Bishop, Jennifer 
[Externai_Sender] Karmanos source 
Source_C-151.pdf 

Please find attached the requested letter. Thank you. 

Joe Rakowski 
RSO, Karmanos Cancer Center 

McLaren confidentiality statement: "The information contained in this communication, including attachments, 
is confidential, may be privileged, and is intended only for the use of the named recipient(s). Unauthorized use, 
disclosure, forwarding or copying is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify me IMMEDIATELY at the phone number or pager listed above." 
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